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Shahid Ali

From: Abid Ullah <abiducpo@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2019 4:57 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: Shahid Ali; fkhan@who.int; khank@who.int; wabbas@who.int; khanfai@who.int

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of neglect of duty

 Respected Sir 

Response to explanation letter EL-KP-TD --066/December on account of Neglect of Duty.                        

During extended catch up activity 23 december  when I return from the field to THQ for evening meeting the PTP 

supervisor Razi ullah vaccinated HRMP children in THQ mir ali. I along with AC, DHCSO went to the mountains to 

search and identity others children of HRMP. We search out but cannot found the HRMP in the mountain at last we meet 

with the local Herder in the mountain and give their exact location of HRMP. We all (AC, DHCSO, UCPO & PTP 

supervisor ) meet with HRMP families and vaccinate 30 children on the spot. On next day 24 December I along with 

TCSP and 2 unit supervisors went to verify their exact location.  The HRMP families elders told us that we travel from 

Afghanistan via Wanna, Shakthoi of SWTD and enter into north Waziristan via Mir ali 5 Karkanwam to shogi and 

finally reach khushali mountain on dated 13-16 December. The HRMP families told us that total 40 day travel from 

Afghanistan to Khushali as we have a large no of Herd and travel very slowly. FYI as we have 33 members staff 

including 2 US , AS & CHWs excluding PEO & DHCSO before that no one were aware of such HRMP because they 

were not arrived  before our NID December  campaign and was not mentioned in Micro plan. Before that we have 10 

HRMP which were also registered and were mentioned in Micro plan. On 23rd December i have registered  all HRMP 

by names and vaccinated all the remaining children  on the spot . 

In my explanation letter This mentioned 40 days stayed in my UC, and this negligence is not based on facts.  This 

mentioned negligence details are not based on facts. Actually these HRMP arrived on dated 15-16 December 19, and 

also eye witnessed both US and TCSP about their arrival date when we meet them i.e when we were confirming their 

exact location. That why these HRMP were not a part of our MP. The settlement of these HRMP is in security 

compromised area where no any one can go to these risky hilly areas. And no other population adjacent or near to these 

HRMP. 

 
On Mon, Dec 30, 2019 at 9:16 PM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Abid Ullah, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of neglect of duty.   

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 
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Project Officer-PTPP CTC 

  

 
 
 
--  
Thanks & Regard,s 
Mr.Abid ullah  
Union Council Polio Officer 
Tehsil Mir Ali NWTD 
UC Mir Ali 4 
Watts App: 03335016870 
Email: abiducpo@gmail.com 


